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	Neil Armstrong Community – 
    We are almost there!!  This has been such an incredible year.  We have had many challenges but our staff and students are resilient and we are in the home stretch of the school year.  I will send another newsletter at the conclusion of the year, but I wanted to send a couple of time sensitive things to all of you.

EXTENDED LEARNING OPPORTUNITY– NEXT YEAR!
    We want to make sure you are aware of a new and exciting after-school program that will be available to your student(s) to participate in next year! The program will be option for all SRVUSD Transitional Kindergarten (TK) - 5th grade students in the 2022 - 2023 school year. Each of our elementary schools will be hosting this extended school program for 1st - 5th graders that will run until 6:00 p.m. each day. Five campuses will host the program for next year’s Transitional Kindergarten (TK) and Kindergarten students: Greenbrook, Live Oak, Walt Disney, Quail Run and Montevideo. 

    This extended day program is a partnership between SRVUSD and the vendor, Right at School. They will provide the staffing and a daily program focused on academic support and enrichment, interventions, social-emotional wellness and support, and more! Each day starts with a community meeting and snack, and the fun continues from there. If you are interested in learning more, please plan on attending one of the parent/caregiver informational meetings listed below! There are two more meetings this week. See information below:

· Tuesday, May 24th from 2:00 p.m. - 2:30  p.m.
· Wednesday, May 25th from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 

Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/AfterSchoolinfo
Meeting ID: 853 8511 5430
One tap mobile: +16699009128,,85385115430# US (San Jose)
Dial by your location: +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)

This is also a recording of our first parent meeting in case you can’t make one of these dates.

NEIL ARMSTRONG NEEDS YOUR HELP!
     Our NAAB team needs YOU! We are an organization that helps the school behind the scenes: we help fund paraeducators, school projects, extended librarian hours, etc. We are continuing to look to fill our Treasurer position. You will be trained and there will be support for you along the way. Unfortunately, without this position, our organization will not be able to continue to function and the funds to support all of these programs will be frozen.  I know it is daunting for a new family to jump right into a board position, but there is so much support for you and I cannot emphasize the importance of this position to support our student learning. If you have a few hours a month to donate to the school, this could be the most important way that you could volunteer to support us.  You can reach out to naabeagleboard@gmail.com for more information.

     
JOB OPENINGS
    Neil Armstrong is still looking to fill a few positions for next school year on our team.  The following positions remain open:
· Classroom Paraeducator for our TK class.  This 17.5 hour /week position will work exclusively with our youngest learners from 8:15 – 11:45 each day next school year.  Apply at: https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosting/1573970
· Special Education Paraeducator. This 25 hour/week position will work with our resource teacher who works with students who have some learning challenges: https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJobPosting/1595386
· General Education Instructional Assistant:  This 15 hour/week position is funded through NAAB and works with all of our general education students who may need support in reading or Math, a simple reteach, or just someone to read with.  This position is posting today.  The link can also be found on Edjoin.

HOUSEKEEPING ITEMS
· We are seeing a bit of double parking as well as blocking driveways, recently, around campus. Please be sure to follow all of the traffic rules and respectful of our neighbors.  We appreciate your attention to this matter.

MAY CALENDAR
5/26 – 5th grade vs Staff Kick ballgame
5/30 – NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day
6/2 – Last Day of School – Minimum Day

Thank you for all of your support this school year.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to your student’s teacher or myself if there is anything we can do to support your student or family as we wrap up this year’s journey together.

Mr. Jared Gagnon
Principal 
Neil Armstrong Elementary School
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